
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF TROY 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 
August 24, 2016 

 
 The Town of Troy board held a special meeting on Wednesday, August 24, 2016, at  
7:00 a.m. at Spring Drive.  Present were Roger Mack, Don Meise, Jeff Lohr, and Dan Judd, 
representative and owner of Judd Excavating.  The purpose of said meeting was to discuss and 
resolve issues concerning Spring Drive. 
 Mr. Judd will begin ditching and placing breaker rock and gravel on said road on Monday 
morning, August 29, 2016.  Diggers Hotline was contacted and will also be present on Monday.  
It was decided a thirty-six (36) inch by sixty (60) foot culvert will be needed to replace the 
existing one. 
 Brushing will need to be done and Lohr will contact Dale Gasser regarding the line fence 
which is in the right-of-way. 
 The meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m. 
 
     Respectively submitted, 
 
 
 
     Don Meise, Acting Clerk 
  


